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ACTIVITY 

YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 

Q 1 Q 2 Q 3 Q 4 Q 1 Q 2  Q 3  Q 4 Q 1 Q 2 Q 3 Q 4 

1.1 Project Agreement 
preparation 

            

1.2 Kick-off Meeting             

1.3 Developing Project 
management plan 

            

1.4 Meetings of SC             

1.5 Day-to-day coordination             

1.6 Periodic and final reporting             

2.1 Study visits to EU partners             

2.2 Two Training of WB HEI 
staff 

   

 

         

2.3 Defining goals of centers             

2.4 Establishment of the 
Center at WB HEIs 

            

2.5 Registration of Centeres 
according to the law 

            

3.1 Purchasing equipment             

3.2 Training 3 – Pedagogical 
Methodology for Short Study 
Programs 

            

3.3 Training 4 – Training for 
conducting placements in 

            



companies 

3.4 Developing curriculums for  
short study program 

            

3.5 Development of a program 
of professional practice 

            

3.6 Accreditation of short 
study programs  

            

3.7 Developing teaching 
materials 

            

4.1 Enrollment of students             

4.2 Realization of short study 
programs 

            

4.3 Fine tunning             

5.1  Developing Quality  
Assurance Plan 

            

5.2  Quality Assurance 
Committee (QAC) meetings 

            

5.3 Quality Control of New 
Study Cycles 

            

5.4 External Quality Evaluation             

6.1 Sustainability plan 
preparing 

            

6.2 Organization of Round 
tables  

            

6.3 Organaizing Interim 
conference 

            

6.4 Organizing Final 
Conference 

            

7.1 Dissemination and             



Exploitation Plan 

7.2 Developing web sajta             

7.3 Development of promo 
material 

            

7.4 Protion on media and 
social networks 

            

7.5 Promotion on live events             

7.6 Monography of the project             

 


